
 

 
MEMORANDUM 
 
 
February 9, 2017 
 
 
TO:  Eric Stuckey, City Administrator  
 
FROM: Kristine Tallent, ACA/CFO 
 
RE:  Local Sales Tax Report 
 
The local sales tax remittance from the State of Tennessee for January was $2,666,949 compared 
to $2,579,786 for the same month in fiscal year 2016, an increase of $87,163, or 3.4%.  [The 
January remittance is for sales tax collected during the month of November, representing the 
fifth month of the fiscal year on an accrual basis.]  During the same period, the State of 
Tennessee sales tax collections were up 3.4% from the prior year. 

 
Year-to-date, the City has received $13.2 million compared to $12.5 million in the previous 
year, a difference of $660,469 or 5.3%.   The State of Tennessee sales tax collections, year-to-
date, are $3.46 billion compared to $3.33 billion in the prior year, a difference of $131 million or 
3.9%. 
 
For budget comparisons, the City originally anticipated collections of $13.4 million through 
five months of the fiscal year.  Through the month of November, the City is $205,157, or 1.5%, 
below budgeted collections.  As a further comparison, the November collection of $2.66 
million compares to $1.89 million in fiscal year 2011, $2.00 million in fiscal year 2012, $2.18 
million in 2013, $2.42 million in fiscal year 2014 and $2.40 million in fiscal year 2015.  
 
The local sales tax collections have increased year-over-year in 79 of the last 82 months 
reported.  
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